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March 26, 2019 
 
 

Greetings, 
 
Mountain View Youth Sports would like to donate a new scoreboard for the softball/soccer 
field at Mountain View School.  This group has been very generous over the years, donating 
scoreboards for our gym and baseball field.  
 
This new scoreboard will be installed on the softball field and can be used for soccer games in 
the fall.  Youth Sports has offered to donate the scoreboard and take care of installation on the 
field.   
 
Please find the quote for the scoreboard, controller, wireless receiver and shipping attached, 
which totals $3,447.31.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Chris Beals 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
  


